From: Registration

Sent: 13 March 2020 07:58
To:
Cc:
Su » FW. Regulatory response by HIQA and the Chief Inspector of Social Services to COVID-19

Dear Registered Provider

Please find attached correspondence sent on behalf of Mary Dunnion, Chief
Inspector.

Kind regards,
Registration Team
Health Information and Quality Authority





